

Dr. William T. Scroggins President Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Dr. Scroggins,

I am happy to inform you that one of your employees, Grace Hanson, Dean of Disabled Students Programs and Services, was given an award by our organization at our convention in October, 2015. Grace was given the CAPED President's Award.

The California Association for Postsecondary Education and Disability (CAPED) is the professional association for faculty, staff and students who serve students with disabilities in California colleges and universities. Our goals are to provide the professional development needs of our members and to advocate for the rights and needs of students with disabilities.

The CAPED President's Award recognizes outstanding contribution to the CAPED association. This award is chosen by the President of CAPED and is only given when the President deems that someone meets the high standard of receiving this award.

The statement on the award says "In appreciation of your significant contribution and outstanding service to the CAPED organization."

Congratulations to your college for having such an outstanding person on your staff.

Sincerely,

Denise Simpson, CAPED President

Penise Simpson

Cc: Audrey Yamagata-Noji, Vice President, Student Services